James M. Taiens
Attorney-at-Law*
6017 Woodley Road
McLean, VA 22101

December 1, 2012

Mindel De La Torre

Chief, International Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Notice of Change of Company Name; Alaska Telecom, Inc. is now Futaris, Inc.

Dear Ms. De La Torre:

Alaska Telecom, Inc. is the named licensee of authorizations issued by the International Bureau,
including two satellite earth stations. It also holds a Section 214 certificate. The State of Alaska
Department of Commerce, Community and Economic Development, Corporations, Business and
Professional Licensing, has issued a Certificate of Amendment changing the name of Alaska
Telecom, Inc. to Futaris, Inc.

Please adjust all records associated with Alaska Telecom, Inc. authorizations and certificate to
show the new name, Futaris, Inc. This letter is being filed in conjunction with the online IBFS
form that lists the various file numbers associated with Alaska Telecom, Inc. Also filed is a copy
of the Certificate of Amendment from the State of Alaska.

If there are any questions, please contact me at 703.241.1144 or jtalens@verizon.net.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

James M. Talens
Counsel to Futaris, Inc.

* Licensed in Washington, DC only.




